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On March 3rd, Senator Serrano held a Virtual Scam Prevention Workshop for Seniors with

Project Find and the NYPD 20th Precinct.

"The pandemic has caused a new wave of scams targeting our most vulnerable," said Senator

Serrano. "Thank you to Project Find and the NYPD 20th Precinct for ensuring older New

Yorkers can recognize, avoid, and report fraudulent activity when they encounter it."

If you or a family member has been the victim of an unscrupulous scammer, please contact

my office at 212-828-5829.
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